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MISSION TEAMS READY TO SERVE

Being able to host mission teams is something we look forward
to each year, and we are excited to share that we have two
teams joining us soon.

We look forward to having Canaan Baptist Church join us on
March 27-April 1. This group is joining us from Alabama. We
will also have Redland Baptist Church join us on April 3-8. This
group is from Georgia.

These teams will be helping with some building repairs and
projects for both the church and ministries as well as serving
down at the Meal Ministry. Director and Pastor Jimi Staton and
his wife Carla have been busy meeting with these teams
through an awareness trip they took in February and know that
both teams are excited to come up and serve.

We look forward to sharing more about these teams with you in
newsletters to come. It's a blessing to have mission teams visit
who are so eager to serve and share Jesus.

CONTACT US

New Life Office
260-200-1372

Meal Ministry
260-519-3637

Women's Life House
260-200-1091

Men's Life House
260-388-0029

If you would like to
financially support
the ministries,
please send

financial gifts to
New Life Ministries
313 E. Franklin Street
Huntington, IN 46750
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SPRING BANQUET 2022 TO BE HELD IN MAY

Since 2007, when we opened the Meal Ministry, we have

2 DN been sharing Christ's love by serving those in need of

NEM\.{.YSTIE.IEEE @) f?od, s.hglte.r, apd a purposed-filled life. That is what New
Life Ministries is all about and your support plays a large

2022 SPRING BANQUET role in helping us carry out this mission.

A one night charity event that benefits New Life

Ministries which is dedicated to serving those in On May 19’ we invite you to join us for our Spring

need of food, shelter, and a purposed-filled life

through the Meal Ministry, Women's LIfe House, Banquet. ThiS event Wi” be held at the Huntington PAL
anaenaietovse Club. Tickets will be available beginning March 15.

MAY ] 9 6:30 PM . . .
If you have questions about this event or would like to
The Huntington PAL Club become a sponsor, please contact us at
2101 Riverside Dr., Huntington, IN 46750 . . . . . . .
ersige A Huntiuston, 700 newlifeministriesindiana@gmail.com or 260-200-1372.

RESERVE YOUR SEAT NOW BY VISITING
NEWLIFEMINISTRIES-INDIANA.COM OR
CALL 260-200-1372.

L ——— Thank you for believing in and supporting New Life
PLEASE CALL 260-200-1372 .. . .. .
Ministries as we carry out the vision God has given us.
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MEAL MINISTRY
We are thankful for the help of the Hoosier Drive-In. As needed, they have
offered to help us fry some of the tenderloins donated by the Sheriff's

Department. This will help us properly cook them due to not having the
equipment needed.

WOMEN'S LIFE HOUSE
We would like to welcome our new live-in night manager, Pam, to the team!
It is a blessing to have her helping in our program and helping the women
who are staying in our house.

MEN'S LIFE HOUSE
The house has officially been open for just under a month and things are
going great. We are still looking for one or two more part-time staff,
especially those willing to cover hours on the weekend. Please contact us if
you may be interested.




